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SPECIAL MEETING 

HUNTINGDON BOROUGH COUNCIL 

NOVEMBER 21, 2017 

6:00 P.M. 

 

A Special Meeting of Huntingdon Borough Council was held on Wednesday, 

November 21, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. in the Borough Council Chambers, 530 

Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652. 

 

Sign in Sheet is attached. 

 

The following members were present for the meeting: President David Quarry, 

Vice President Jim Bair, Donna Isenberg, John Gradwell, Mayor Dee Dee Brown, 

Assistant Borough Secretary Melody J. Parsons, and Borough Manager William 

W. Wheeler.  

 

The invocation was given by Mayor DeeDee Brown followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  

 

President Quarry welcomed visitors for public comment. He asked all to sign the 

list provided by the door. 

 

Discussion on the proposed 2018 budget:  

 

Manager Wheeler explained that the draft of the budget that they are going through 

tonight will be approved for the public to come in and review for 10 days.  

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Motion was made by Councilperson Gradwell, seconded by Councilperson Quarry 

to adjourn.  

 

 

 

 

BY:  Melody J. Parsons 

Assistant Borough Secretary 


